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Graf f it i  Ar t  Work  

Mrs. Dudley and Mrs. McDonald's Grade 10 and 11 Art students 
have been working on a Graffiti unit. The students studied various 
styles of lettering. The unit culminated with a project that asked 
the students, "What statement do you feel the need to 
express right now in these times, if you had 

permission?" The students created a variety of positive messages and designed their 
names in a graffit i-style. Great work EOB!
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While attending a performance of 
Footloose presented by Maloney 
High School, our very own Mr. 
Koziol had the honor of meeting    
Secretary of Education, Dr. 
Cardona. Mr. Koziol shared that "he 
is a very nice, friendly person." Dr. 
Cardona graduated from Wilcox 
Technical High School, where he 
was a part of the automotive 
program. 

Welcom e Trooper  Jankowsk i! 
Trooper Jankowski is a graduate 
of Wilcox Technical High School, 
where she was a HVAC student. 
She really loves working with the 
kids. We welcome Trooper 
Jankowski to the EOB family.

St udent s Helping St udent s

On Thursday, May 13, Grade 11 
students were busy  with NGSS 
Testing. However, they still 
found the time to help each 
other out. Junior Amy Lord, 
assists fellow classmate Auriana 
Lucas with her technical 
expertise. Great work!

Hello  Dr . Cardona! 
May 17 Reopening: St udent s 

Ret urn t o In-person 
Learning 



Thank you 
for  

suppor t ing 
EOB!

Upcom ing 
Event s 

May 21

Senior  Dinner

May  25

SBHC Vaccine Clin ic

May 25

Vir t ual Freshm an Or ient at ion

June 7

Awards  Cerem ony

June 9

Senior  Picnic

June 10

Senior  Break fast

June 11

Graduat ion

On Wednesday, May 5th, EOB held it?s first Bingo since March of 2020 to 
benefit the Parent-Faculty Organization. The socially-distanced event 
was a hit with 28 players and a profit of $732! Kathy Radin, PFO 
Treasurer was the Bingo caller, aided by Sandra James, PFO Vice 
President. Parents, students, and community members were thrilled to 
be back in the bingo action, and even enjoyed a litt le pre-bingo show 
from EOB substitute Brandon Mullis (behind a glass partition). Thank 
you for supporting the PFO and EOB Bingo.

Bingo's Back

Vir t ual Visit  in Cosm et ology: The Shear  Trut h

As the Senior Cosmetology Students prepare for 
their State Board Test, Icon Shears arrived with a 
virtual class to share the importance of their tools. On 
May 6, 2021, Jolene from Icon gave a great class on types of 
shears and the quality of the shear. The class had the opportunity 
to learn about what they purchased and the importance of quality 
shears. Ms. Johnson and the class appreciated the visit and look 
forward to moving up to the next level of professionalism.
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